
 

 
Namaskaram
 
We would like to cordially invite you to join us for 
our institution’s momentous event: 
Samaarohanam
Bharata Kalanjali.
 
At this event, we look forward to conferring upon 
you the title of 
your artistic involvement and towards Bharata 
Kalanjali’s growth 
 
As our student and disciple we would like to thank 
you for being an integral part of the Bharata 
Kalanjali family. 
 
Your valuable engage
Bharata Kalanjali has spread the establishment of 
natya and tradition that it is today.
 
Our best wishes for you to stay with this learning 
and build a community that artistically 
spiritually enriching.
We look forward to your p
Samaarahonam
Andal’s Sir Mutha Venkatasubba Rao Concert Hall
 
 
Sincerely,
 

V.P. Dhananjayan and Shanta Dhananjayan
 

Namaskaram Subhashini, 

We would like to cordially invite you to join us for 
our institution’s momentous event: Swarna 
Samaarohanam – a celebration of 50 years of 
Bharata Kalanjali. 

At this event, we look forward to conferring upon 
you the title of Naatyapoorna, in recognition of 
your artistic involvement and towards Bharata 
Kalanjali’s growth over the last 50 years.  

As our student and disciple we would like to thank 
you for being an integral part of the Bharata 
Kalanjali family.  

Your valuable engagement over the years at 
Bharata Kalanjali has spread the establishment of 

and tradition that it is today. 

Our best wishes for you to stay with this learning 
and build a community that artistically  
spiritually enriching. 
We look forward to your presence at Swarna 
Samaarahonam on October 2nd, 2018 at Lady 
Andal’s Sir Mutha Venkatasubba Rao Concert Hall

Sincerely, 

 
V.P. Dhananjayan and Shanta Dhananjayan
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Andal’s Sir Mutha Venkatasubba Rao Concert Hall. 

V.P. Dhananjayan and Shanta Dhananjayan 


